
 
 

 
 

March 28, 2023 
 

Public Notice: For Immediate Use 
 
 
 
 

SPECIAL MEETING NOTICE 
 

The Chelan Douglas Regional Port Authority’s Board of Directors will attend a Microsoft Malaga 
Project Open House on Wednesday, March 29, 2023, at 6:00pm at Mission View Elementary. 
 
Mission View Elementary 
60 Terminal Avenue 
Wenatchee, WA 98801 
 
 
No action will be taken. 
 
 
 
 


